
Notice 

 

Effective Wednesday, 

March 18, 2020, 

Wells City Hall will be  

closed to the public. 

 

The employees will be in the 

office to take phone calls. 

 

Traffic Citations And Water Bills 

can be paid on the city website 

www.cityofwells.us or by using 

the drop box located on the 

front corner of city hall. 

 

We are sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

The safety of our citizens and 

staff are our top priority. 

The City Of Wells will post 

updates as they become available. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

DROP BOX 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cityofwells.us%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0KhCfXhwD7q3ARqqJNxFyhsuxcVRb5LNhfnM8eMCI0j2DI1BdfSe_iD6A&h=AT1XHsDpr0-DUD3RAmdVhN-8Xpqq6dWy1OChHj8Mr47HmKkPTgW80n-nWOWZ82W3F1iIAEphmFwF0Z4INnqp08zqae_rFuBfF_zKm6cBTHJ4u3LLk2CsJYc0gP6WpHz4DQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1lhDVKdIjbKGdX4rvcmpBY9S-Yjo6OG18LtuCdXJGKI3nkbQHqKiJs86V3nFmDaFUfVJTj3mga28kp81S7WyI4h6r7IO6dX0yErK9IR434nUhWvxqjzLQDHwQUyCMvePeD8ZNKpvG311QhZWxxxoKDyihEU5I5HpUGVFOnpKh9GCWYoDnBvUgSLZpCFsJZrQLnsU7EaOfsS-L1cs5kVaiVAgfBkSE

